
 

TRANSPORTING CHILDREN POLICY 

All parents/carers are responsible for the safe delivery and collection of their child for 

matches or training. 

Coaches and Team Managers will be responsible for children in their care when on the club 

premises or on arrival at opponents’ cricket grounds. 

It is not the responsibility of the coach or team manager to transport, or arrange to 

transport, the children to and from the club or match. 

The club will ensure permission from parents/carers is given for children to participate in all 

competitions and away fixtures/events (see the Player Membership Registration Form to 

give consent). 

For all training & matches parents/carers must report to the head coach or team manager 

to ensure they are aware their child has been dropped off and to be briefed as to collection 

time as this may vary through the year 

If you are going to be late to collect your child please inform a coach / team manager so that 

they can inform your child and arrange for a coach to stay with them  

 

 


